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22nd April 2024

Dear Parents, 

Thank you
We thank everyone for coming out, supporting, and taking part in the “Move it for St. Mary’s” fundraiser organised by the “Friends of St. Mary’s”.  We particularly thank the “Friends” for their hard work in organising and over seeing this event.  Over £2,400 came in sponsorship/donations.  Other money was raised on the night through food, lucky dip, face painting, guess the number of sweets etc. brought the total to £3200.    There are some expenses to come out of this money.  We will advise a final total later in the week.    

Mrs McDonnell
Mrs McDonnell is currently off school for health reasons, and we wish her well at this time.  Eimear Mulrine will be covering (P5/6/7) on Monday/Tuesday/Thursday/Friday this week, but she is unavailable on Wednesday as she is teaching ICT in Brookeborough Controlled PS.  Mrs Sharon Rooney will cover Wednesday of this week.  Mrs Carmel Maguire will cover for Mrs McDonnell from next Monday 29th April.
I will take P7’s 2 evening per week after 2pm for Confirmation practice.  Mrs Rhona McNally will help us take P3/5/6/7 choir practice in the chapel over the next 3 Thursday’s at 2pm to prepare the choir for First Holy Communion.  St. Mary’s PS Fivemiletown will organise the choir for Confirmation.  There will be no school choir end of month mass in April.

Football Blitz  
On Tuesday 30th April, Mrs Mulligan and I will accompany P5/6/7 who will be attending a football blitz in Emmett Park, Lisnaskea.  A separate letter will be sent home with more details.  



Sheila Mullin  



Principal

image1.wmf

image2.wmf

